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Jm-1-  Diamond Williams 

From: Stright, Lisa [Lisa.Stright@pgnrnaiI.corn] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: Burnett. John 

Subject: 
Attachments: (Signed) Letter - Withdrawal of Reqs for CC - 060001 & 070001 (5.10.10).pdf 

Monday, May I O ,  2010 1244 PM 

PEF Withdrawal of Requests for CC - Dkt# 100001-El 

This electronic filing is made by: 

John T. Burnett 
299 First Avenue North 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733 

john.burnett@$gunail.com 
(727) 820-5184 

Docket No. 100001-El 

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida 

Consisting of 1 page. 

The attached document for filing is 
PEF’s Withdrawal of Requests for 
Confidential Classification filed 
In Docket Nos. 060001-El & 070001-El. 

Lisa Stright 
Regulatory Analyst - Legal Dept. 
Progress Energy Svc Co. 
106 E. College Ave., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, F L  32301 
direct line: (850) 521-1425 
VN 230-5095 
lisa.stright@pgnmail.com 

5/10/2010 

~- 



2010 

V i  Electronic Filing 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Fuel andpurchasedpower cost recoveiy clause with genera~inRperfornnlance incen1ive factor; 
Docker No. 100001-El 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On April 29,201 0, Progress Energy Florida, Inc. (“PEP) received a letter from Lisa Bennett 
addressing pending Requests for Confidential Classification that were filed in Docket Nos. 060001 -E1 
and 070001-El. As a result of the amount oftime that has lapsed, PEF has reviewed the documents noted 
in the April 29,201 0 letter and has delemined that the noted documents are no longer deemed 
confidential. 

By this letter, PEF hereby withdraws the following Requests for Confidential Classification: 

Document No. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to 
call m e  at (727) 820-5 184. 

Sincerely, 

w r - -  
6 & T .  Burnett 

JTB/lms 


